Miss Suzanne Louise Eakin



Dr Milad-Kazava Keshvari

TOGETHER WITH THEIR PARENTS
REQUEST THE PLEASURE OF YOUR COMPANY AT THEIR

Wedding

ON

Saturday 6th July 2024

1:30 pm

ΑT

Banchory Lodge Hotel

DEE STREET, BANCHORY, SCOTLAND, UNITED KINGDOM, AB31 5HS

with reception to follow at same venue

PLEASE RESPOND

VIA WWW.KESHVARI-EAKIN-WEDDING.CO.UK

by

30TH SEPTEMBER 2023

SENDING OUR LOVE!

Dear all guests,

We really value sharing our wedding day with family and close friends and look forward to hopefully seeing you there on our big day.

However, we understand only too well that Annual Leave requests are not always permitted, money is tight, child care can be challenging, and that the wedding date is inflexible - so with all this in mind please know that we will absolutely not be offended if you are unable to attend. That being said, we really hope to create lovely memories together with you on the most important day of our life to date.

It is very important that you RSVP via our wedding website at www.keshvari-eakin-wedding.co.uk to let us know whether you can come, along with other details such as your dietary requirements, all of which we will need to have by 30th September 2023.

"How will I get there, where will I stay, and what can I do?" We recommend you visit our wedding website for information. Please ask us any questions you need and we will be happy to try and help.

With love.

SUZANNE & MILAD